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Red Cedar Co-Op Board Members  

Jerry Bayer, President jerbertoo@gmail.com 248-763-7460 
Cherie Kzeski, VP cjkzeski@aol.com 517-655-4792 
Barry Wentz Member @ large barryandmaryw@gmail.com 517-655-6180 
Emmitt Omar, Treasurer stringman1550@gmail.com 517-881-8698 
Trish Horn, Secretary horn@msu.edu 517-290-6375 
 Clearview (office@clearviewmi.com; 810-458-6065; Emergency: 810-410-7827; 
Website:  Www.redcedarcoop.com;  P.O. Box 788, Linden, MI  48451 
 

§ RECYCLING:  Granger is doing away with the small recycling tubs. 
On Monday, April 4th Granger will take away the small tub and 
replace it with a rolling container with a yellow lid.  If you do not 
want one of these larger containers, please contact Kelly at 
Clearview at 810-458-6065 or email at office@clearviewmi.com 
and you will be removed from the Granger recycling program.   
 

Granger Trash and Recycling Guidelines: 
https://www.grangerwasteservices.com/schedule-
guidelines/collectionguidelines/#:~:text=Trash%20Collection%20Guidelines&text=Please%20ba
g%20all%20trash%2C%20especially,weigh%2030%20lbs.%20or%20less. 

 
§ TRASH PICK UP PRICE INCREASES:  The orange trash tags have increased in price from $2.00 each 

to $2.12. On July 1st they will go up to $2.18 ($3.50 price is not correct there are new 
employees). This will be on the agenda for the May meeting to discuss best options. 

§ OUTGOING MAIL SLOT:  An outgoing mail slot will be installed on the mailroom door. The mail 
will drop into an attached box inside the locked room for the mail carrier to pick up daily. If you 
choose not to use the outgoing mail slot – you are welcome to leave your mail in your mailbox, 
with the risk that it might not be noticed.  Stand your outgoing mail up and make sure it is to the 
back of your box. Our postal person frequently changes so they may not get this information.  

§ SPRING WALK THROUGH:  The Spring walk through is scheduled for April 20th about 9:00AM.  
The forms will go out in the next couple of weeks, please return as soon as you can. 

§ WELCOME: To new neighbors Charlene “Char” Sherwood at 988 Riverview Ct.; Louise Wise at 
968 Riverview Ct. and Lorrie Sinelli at 487 Red Cedar Blvd.  Welcome! 

§ PICTURES:  If you have a great picture that you’ve taken on your property, please pass on to 
Trish and she’ll do her best to include in the newsletter. horn@msu.edu  

 

  
 

Next meeting is May 17th  

at 1:30 at the WFMC 
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